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Manutes John

From: Parsons, Devon 
Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 12:36 PM
To: Manutes John
Subject: RE: Oil leak?

[CAUTION] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi John, 
 
Sorry – had a response stuck in my outbox! 
There was a little oil on the side of the E/S walkway if you recall but nothing significant. There were minor oil leaks on 
the turbo drain (tightened) and the turbo/exhaust transition section (Replaced) that were repaired when the unit was 
brought back to Chicago for inspection. 
 
Let me know if you need any other information. 
 
Thanks, 
Devon 
 

From: Manutes John   
Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 1:25 PM 




